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Hi Washington School Community, 

I hope you are all enjoying the holiday season! 

 

Below are a few PBIS reminders for December. 

 

PBIS PAWS: Your Student(s) may have mentioned that their 
class has been working to earn PAWS.  PAWS are given to 
classes that are being safe, responsible, and respectful.  
When classes receive a PAW they are displaying them outside 
their classroom door.  This is in conjunction with our PBIS 
implementation.  
(Positive Behavior Intervention Supports)   
 
PBIS Tiger Tokens: Tiger Tokens are individual PBIS rewards 
that are given to individual students for being safe, 
responsible, and respectful.  Students get to save their Tiger 
Tokens to buy items from the school store. 
 

Attendance: Every students’ attendance is important!  

Students need to be in school as much as possible to ensure 

maximum learning opportunities.  When students are gone 

more than 10 days they are considered habitually truant.  As a 
point of reference, parents and students should make every 
attempt not to miss more than 2 days of school per quarter. 
 

 
Stay Warm & Happy Holidays, 

 
Ms. Southworth 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Jenna Southworth, Principal 
southworth@marshfieldschools.org 
Lori Immerfall, Secretary 
immerfall@marshfieldschools.org 
 

 
 
 
December Calendar 
12/4 Washington Wednesdays Wear your school 
shirts or Orange and Black 
12/5 9:30 Bike/Walk to school presentation 
Followed by Madrigals performance at 9:45 am. 
12/17 Kindergarten Winter Concert 1:45pm 2:15 pm 
12/17 Grade 1 & 2 Winter Concert 6:30 pm- 7:45 
pm 
12/23-Jan. 1 Holiday Break 
January 2 Classes Resume 7:45-2:45 
 
 
ATTENDANCE AND TARDINESS  
 
School begins at 7:45, so please be punctual in 
having your child at school in time to enter the 
building at 7:45 a.m.  Students may enter the 
building at 7:25 for the breakfast program. Please 
do not drop your child off before then. We do not 
have supervision before this time. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
WINTER WEATHER REMINDER    
 
Winter weather is here! In order to make sure that you 
and your children are prepared for it, we would like to 
remind you of the following information: 
 
1. Due to the location of our school, it gets quite windy. 
Children are expected to go outside for recess when the 
wind chill is 0 or above, so please make sure that they 
have boots, jackets, caps, mittens and snow pants.  
 
2. For school closings, check radio Stations WDLB (AM 
1450) and WOSQ (FM 92.3), Channels 7 and 9 and the 
district website: www.marshfieldschools.org . The 
school district will also use an automatic telephone 
messaging system to send an automated message to 
the students’ home numbers. Let us know if your 
number has changed. Please do not call the school 
directly as we must keep the phones lines open. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.marshfieldschools.org/


 



 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


